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Southern Wiltshire Neighbourhood Policing Team 

Alderbury & Laverstock beat local crime reports.

The list below provides a summary of recent local crimes from 1st to 31st July 2015.  It is not possible to list all the crimes due to confidentially issues (e.g. if the crime was violent or for domestic disputes). Please find below a selection of the 68 incidents reported to Police in our beat this month. There are 29 reported crimes this month with 39 non crime reports, this is a decrease from last month. 
	Alderbury
	23/07 – Attempted theft of motor vehicle – Quad bike moved from driveway, left in road.

	Clarendon
	No reported incidents

	Farley
	No reported incidents

	Firsdown
	No reported incidents

	Ford
	No reported incidents

	Grimsteads
	14/07 – Theft – Oil stolen from exterior tank.

	Landford
	 06/07 – Burglary – Tack room forced, large amount of tack stolen.

31/07 – Burglary – Patio door forced, untidy search of premises, vehicle stolen from drive.

	Laverstock
	13/07 – Theft – Insecure bicycle  and helmet stolen from bicycle shed.

21/07 – Theft – Purse stolen from changing room.

28/07 – Burglary – Secure doors forced entry gained, money taken from gaming machines.

	Old Sarum
	09/07 – Criminal Damage – Panels on car scratched by sharp instrument.

10/07 – Criminal Damage – Bags of cement driven over and damaged.

	Pitton
	No reported incidents

	West Dean
	No reported incidents

	Whiteparish
	No reported incidents

	Winterslow
	31/07 – Burglary – Patio doors forced, cash stolen from kitchen.


PCSO Rachel GUNN







Rachel has left us! She has been successfully recruited by Wiltshire Police and will commence her training as a police constable in the next few weeks. She has been an integral part of the team for the last few years and will be sorely missed. We hope she misses us a little as well! 

Good luck Rachel in your new adventure.

Your Local Neighbourhood Policing Team details
PC 1594 Henry Clissold & PCSO 3970 Guy Hamel

Email: southernwiltsnpt@wiltshire.pnn.police.uk
or contact us by telephone on the 101 non-emergency number.








